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Good Morning Mr. Holsinger,

Thank you for your Information Correction Requests (ICRs) dated March 18, 2015 regarding the Bureau of Land
Management (BLM) National Technical Team (NTT) Report, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) Greater
Sage-Grouse Conservation Objectives: Final Report (COT), and the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS)
Comprehensive Review of Ecology and Conservation of the Greater Sage-Grouse: A Landscape Species and its
Habitats (the "Monograph"). On behalf of the BLM, FWS, and USGS, | am notifying you that we are estimating
a response to be delivered to you by August 7, 2015.

Thank you for your continued patience.

As more status information becomes available, | will notify you. Should you have any questions, please contact
me at (202) 912-7561.
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